From:
To: Environmental Commission
Cc:

Subject: Environmental Commission input for City of Ann Arbor Land Use Planning

Date: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:19:06 PM

Attachments: Letter to Environmental council for City plan.pdf

You don't often get email from Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Commission,

Please find an attached letter of input for your consideration in your resolution vote for the City of Ann Arbor to review in its process for wise land use planning. It is long, because I feel strongly. Use whatever you wish.

Thank you for our citizen inclusion in the process.

